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12 November 2024 
 
 

Consultation on a Proposed Reduction in the Published Admission Number for 2026/27 at 
Nether Green Infant School 

 
In accordance with Chapter 3 of the School Admission Arrangements 2012, the Local Authority, as 
Admission Authority for Nether Green Infant School is consulting of a proposed reduction in the 
Published Admission Number for the School for the 2026/27 academic year. 
 
Details of the reason for the proposed reduction are provided by Nether Green Infant School in the 
attached document. 
 
It is proposed to reduce the PAN from 75 to 60 for the 2026/27 academic year.  The consultation 
period is between 13 November 2024 and 8 January 2025.  You are invited to respond to the 
proposal to governors@nethergreen-inf.sheffield.sch.uk  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Bigley 
Admissions & Access Manager 
Early Years, Education & Skills 
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